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I worked on the study group of electronic posting of hunting land for approximately 1 year and this
bill was the product of discussions with many of the interested parties.  The electronic posting of
land, closed or open, will be an enforceable alternative for landowners who wish to post land for
hunters in this manner.  We have many fair and responsible land owners and many responsible
sportsmen and women who are looking for a more clear and consistent manner of communication. 
Many of the land owners said ‘’just ask”, we want to know who is out there, and many of the
outdoorsmen/women said how do I find out who to ask?  This bill will facilitate such
communication.  The 3-county pilot project received many positive comments.  Electronic means of
communication is the future for outdoor enthusiasts and I support this bill. 
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